New South Wales 16ft Skiff Association Inc.

RECOGNISED BY THE AUSTRALIAN 16FT SKIFF ASSOCIATION

Secretary: Michael McMahon Email: mmcmahon3@bigpond.com

Address: 3 Penrose Place Phone : (02)9451 9830 FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086 Mobile : 0407 242 221

18 October 2014

Attention: Club 16ft Skiff Race Secretary and nominated skiff contacts

The next meeting of the Association will be held at the **Drummoyne Club** on next **Wednesday 22nd October 2014** at 7.30pm.

A reminder that the close off for 16ft skiff registrations, entries for the whole of season and State Championship series is next Wednesday's Association meeting. At this stage, I only have forms from the Middle Harbour Club.

A pro-forma **skiff registration form** and **regatta entry form** are attached to this circular. Completed forms should be returned through the Club a skiff wishes to register with. Any forms <u>not</u> completed correctly or are incomplete will be returned and the skiff will <u>not</u> be registered until the form is completed correctly and lodged with the Association.

I would encourage all boat owners to complete the "email address" section of the Registration Form (please write the address clearly). This address will only be used for the purposes of sending Association circulars and correspondence. It will <u>not</u> be used to forward any spam mail or advertising material. The inclusion of email addresses will assist us in communicating all relevant Association news. More than one email address may be included for each boat if any crew members would also like to be on the mailing list.

Please do <u>not</u> send any money with registration or regatta entry forms as an invoice will be sent to each Club by the Association Treasurer. The only exception to this is Beach Entries at Regattas. That (entry fee) money must be lodged with the entry on the day.

It has been reported by the Australian Association that the top section of the **Australian 16ft Skiff Championship trophy is missing**. It was last seen at the presentation night at Drummoyne back in January this year. The top comes with a special storage box and was last seen in that box. If anyone has seen this top section of the trophy, or knows of its whereabouts, could you please let me know, as soon as possible.

M.J. McMahon (Michael McMahon) Hon. Secretary